
    Burr Oak Township Board Minutes 

     of June 6, 2022 

 
Call to Order:  Roll call was done by the clerk and the agenda was approved by concensus. 

 

Approval of the May 9
th

 minutes:  The minutes of last months meeting were approved without any dadditions 

or subtractions. 

 

Comments fom the floor:  Scott McGraw attended our meeting to introduce himself as a Republican running 

for the State House of Representatives and is a business owner as well as a proven conservative.  Anne Good, 

Director of the Library explained the Library’s summer program.  Gatha Pierucki, Tim Hahn and Matt Craven all 

Township residents also attended. 

 

Correspondence:  There was None! 

 

Treasurers Report:  The money market was $170,792.55 

   the checking was            7,412.54  

          total of   $178,205.09  

 

R. Baker made the motion to accept the treasurers report with M. Perry supporting.  Motion carried. 

 

Assessor’s Report: Dale reported and handed out a Land Division Report to each board member.  He 

pointed out Michael Jernagen property and explained that it is a deep parcel without road frontage and therefore 

was denied. 

 

Unfinished Business:   

 Memorial Day Recap:  Mary should pay the participants as in the  

past;  $40.00 for the Speaker, the Minister, the Colon Color Guard as well as the 2 Musicians. 

 

New Business:  Township Hall Usage:  This is neutral territory, therefore, any candidates requesting the 

use of the hall will have to seek other means. 

 

Committee Reports:   

 Cemetery: (looked Great for the Memorial Day Service); Security cameras are still being looked at. 

 Planning Board:  The next meeting is July 18. 

 Fire Dept:  The next meeting is June 15
th
.  Brussee and Brady are looking into giving us a quote on the 

addition of a new bay. 

 Ambulance Committee:  The next meeting is July 22
nd

. 

 Legal Updates:  G.Letts, the Township Supervisor, has none.  

 

Payment of Bills:  The bills totaled  $36,836.77, with R. Baker making a motion to pay them and with G. 

Letts supporting that motion.  Motion carried. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:31 P.M.  The next meeting will be held on July 11
th

 because of the July 4
th

 

holiday. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Jacquilyn J. Wells 

Burr Oak Township Clerk 


